
 

Newsletter  

Friday 10th May 2024  

     Weekly School Attendance 91% / Best Class Attendance: Year 3 (99%)               

Welsh Phrase of the week: Esgusodwch fi (Excuse me) 
 
 
Healthy Week – 13-17th May 

A reminder that we will be holding our Healthy Week next week our focus for the week this year is 

the Olympics with the Olympics 2024 starting in Paris this summer. Children may come to school in 

their PE kit/tracksuit every day next week, as we will be trying out some of the different sports 

such as table tennis, tennis, rugby, athletics and hockey that Olympic athletes compete in as well 

learning all about the history of the Olympics and making medals. 

Please ensure your child has a hat, suntan cream applied before school and a filled water bottle for 

school each day.  
 
Sports Days – Children to wear dark shorts and white/green t/polo shirt 

 for their official Sports Day please 
 
Wednesday, 15th May – 9:30 am Year 5 and 6 (MUGA) 
 
Thursday, 16th – 10:30 am Nursery (School) Sports and refreshments  

-    9:15am Reception (MUGA) 

                       - 10:30 am Year 1 and 2 (MUGA) 

                       -  1:15 pm Year 3 and 4 (MUGA) 
  
We look forward to a fun and busy week ahead. 
 
Scooters/Bikes/Dogs 

A reminder that children should not ride their bikes or scooters on the school grounds, please walk 

them off site before riding them.  A reminder also that dogs are not permitted on school grounds 

whether on a lead or being carried, with the exception of guide dogs. 
 
Positive Parenting – Year 3/4/5/6 

A reminder that weekly parent courses continue every Tuesday, 1-3 pm.  Parents who attended similar 

courses last year commented how beneficial the courses were, offering support and advice to deal 

with situations as your children progress into teenagers.  We hope you can join the Parenting Team.  

Come to the school office for 1pm.  Please ring the school office by Tuesday morning to book a place. 
 
School Photographs 

A reminder that Tempest Photography will be visiting school on Monday, 20th May to take individual 

and sibling photographs throughout the day for pupils in Nursery to Year 6.  We are unable to 

accommodate pre-school children.  Please dress you child smartly in school uniform. 
 
Staff Training Day – Friday, 24th May 

A reminder that school will be closed to pupils on Friday, 24th May due to a staff training day.  Pupils 

will finish for the half term break at the end of the school day on Thursday, 23rd May.  Pupils return 

to school on Monday, 3rd June. 
 
Class Assembly Reminder – Year 1 

A reminder that Year 1 will be holding their Class Assembly for families on Wednesday, 22nd May at 

9:15 am in the school hall to share their learning they have been doing this term. 

We hope you can join us. 
   
 



 

Fundraising App 

The school has now signed up to easyfundraising app. This app allows the school fund to benefit from 

purchases made online in many shops such as Argos, Amazon, Shein, TEMU, Tesco, Asda and 1000s 

more!  

How it works – You download the easyfundraising app (scan QR code 

below) You then type in the company you wish to buy from, e.g. TUI, 

CURRYS, JUST EAT and press SHOP and it will take you to their website.  

You then make your purchase as normal and it costs you the same. 

Easyfundraising then donate a percentage to the school fund. The school 

fund helps us to buy additional resources and helps pay towards trips and 

additional costs.  
 
  

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Remy  Year 3 – Jenson 

Reception - Vincent  Year 4 – Cole 

Year 1 – Lily   Year 5 – Sharon 

Year 2 – Noah   Year 6 – Izzy 

 
 
 
Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Aria  Blwyddyn 3 – Mali 

Derbyn/Reception – Rylee  Blwyddyn 4 – Oakley 

Blwyddyn 1 – Kaylinn   Blwyddyn 5 – Cadi 

Blwyddyn 2 – Christopher   Blwyddyn 6 – Jexxi 
 
Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were 

chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Kylo  Year 3 – Jack 

Reception – Mia  Year 4 – Macie 

Year 1 – Effie   Year 5 – Lily-Ann 

Year 2 – Amelia  Year 6 – Rocco 
 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Andrea Green, or Miss 

Eleanor Williams. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an 

emergency.  

 

 
 

 


